
Traffic Roadway Safety Committee Meeting Minutes                        

April 18, 2018 

Committee Members Present: DPW Director Ray Tattersall, Selectman Chairman Larry Gomez, and Fire Chief 

John Schilling 

Absent:  Police Chief Dan Hanavan 

Meeting Called to Order by Ray Tattersall at 3:10pm 

Approval of meeting minutes from March 21, 2018: 

Motion made by John Schilling to accept, 2nd Larry Gomez, all in favor. 

John Schilling:  Where do we stand on the Removal of inbound stop sign@Greenwood & Main and the new 

stop sign @ William & Spring with the Board of Selectmen? 

Ray Tattersall:  Those will be on the May 8th agenda – they had quite the agenda last night. 

Main Street/Downtown Parking Sign Changes: 
Ray Tattersall:  Falmouth Main Street as a model – one sign on a post not in front of every spot.  Suggestions 
that we make one central area that is limited (15/30 minute parking). 
Larry Gomez:  Maybe talk to the businesses 
Ray Tattersall:  Do you think we need separate signs . . .  
Larry Gomez:  Do they get inforced? 
John Schilling:  No, not enough time to catch them . . . . 
Ray Tattersall:  Trying to minimize the signs all over town . . .  
 
Street Sign Consolidation Discussion:   
Ray Tattersall:  Kenny did the Iroquois area & it looks good.  Taking one intersection at a time.  Way too much 
signage. 
Larry Gomez:  Take away the right ones!  Maybe feedback from the police? 
Ray Tattersall:  “Main Street Parking  2 Hours unless Posted”.  Starting to convert to bracket system for design 
hold rather than holes in poles . . .to make us consistent. 
 
Ray:  VTA Parking spots are going well 
 
Motion to adjourn @3:30pm by John Schilling, 2nd Larry Gomez, all in favor. 
Next Meeting:  TBD @ 3:00PM – DPW Conference Room 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


